Carl Young <cyoung@huerfano.us>

Fwd: Parker-Fitzgerald Cuchara mountain Park

Jim Chamberlain <jchamberlain@huerfano.us> Mon, Feb 24, 2025 at 5:53 PM
To: Carl Young <cyoung@huerfano.us>

FYI

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: JoVonne-Jerry Fitzgerald <gbjpfitzgerald@msn.com>

Date: Mon, Feb 24, 2025 at 5:27 PM

Subject: Parker-Fitzgerald Cuchara mountain Park

To: jim@huerfano.us <jim@huerfano.us>, kari@huerfano.us <karl@huerfano.us>, mitch&huerfano.us <mitch&huerfano.us>

Discussions on the Park are evidently warming up. We obviously would prefer that the park remain a public park,
which we donated to heavily.

Times change. Different Commissioners.

Just a thought, how much would it cost to have an outside foundation manage the park in the summer with Panadero
Ski managing in the winter?
Surely you have modeled a similar scenario with the County picking up the tab.

Sincerely,

Jerry & JoVonne Fitzgerald

Sent from Outlook

Jim Chamberlain

Huerfano County Commissioner
District 2

401 Main St. Suite 201
Walsenburg, Co. 81089

(719) 738-3000



